From: Terry Weiss

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SR 114 and SR 258
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 10:06:36 AM

It is critical to the future of Oregon cities (and the state in general) that the right to vote for annexations be restored
to the electorate, please pass SR 114 and SR 258 out of committee - with a strong recommendation to pass them in
the general assembly. | cannot believe that any senators voted to take away our vote on any matter, particularly one
so important as this, and it is your duty as representatives of the people of this state to restore that vote. Thank you

Terry Weiss
tweiss@cmug.com

These days you have to act like a hero to be a merely decent human being - May Sarton


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

